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Tax Collector Mike Fasano’s Offices Raised 
$4,780 for  

“The Hope Shot”  

 
Tax Collector Mike Fasano’s five offices featured The Hope Shot as the 
charitable organization for the month of April 2025. $4,780 was raised to 
support this addiction recovery program. The Hope Shot is a community 
recovery non-profit that helps individuals move forward with a successful life 
overcoming addiction.   

"Thank you to the Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office for choosing us as your 
Charity of the Month,” remarks Justin McPadden, President & CEO. 
“Addiction may be ugly, but recovery is so incredibly beautiful—and we’re 
grateful that you see that. Your support helps bring hope, healing, and second 
chances to our community.” 
 
“The Hope Shot is a wonderful organization that serves those overcoming the 
horrors of substance abuse,” comments Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “The 



Hope Shot provides the next step in their recovery.  Our five tax collector 
offices were honored to collect donations from our community to support The 
Hope Shot’s efforts.  Thank you to everyone who donated to help fund the 
programs offered by The Hope Shot.” 

For more information about The Hope Shot please visit the website: 
https://thehopeshot.org/  For more information about the promotional and 
charitable giving programs at the tax collector’s office please contact 
Assistant Tax Collector Greg Giordano at 727-847-8179 or visit 
www.pascotaxes.com  

[PHOTO ATTACHED (left to right) - Nathan Cantie, Vice President, Tax 
Collector Mike Fasano and Justin McPadden, President & CEO] 
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